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English
Our focus text this term is

the traditional tale of
"Jack and the Beanstalk".
We will be exploring the

characters in the story and
creating our own version of
the story.  We will also be
writing persuasive letters
to the giant to try and

tempt him to visit our school.
Do you know any other

traditional tales that you
could read with your child

at home too?

Topic 
Our topic this term is

"Precious Plants". We will be
learning the basic structures
of common trees and plants

and will be growing a
variety of  different plants.

We will be creating some
observational drawings too
with a focus on the artist 

Georgia O’Keeffe.

Maths
This term we be focusing on

measuring the mass/weight of
objects using practical

methods.  We will be making
comparisons and deciding if 

objects are lighter or heavier
and also measuring to the

nearest 10g.
Phonics

The children will continue to take
home the new books matched to

their phonetic ability, having read
it 3 times within a group reading
session in school. Please can you
make sure these are returned to
school every day having logged
how they read in their reading
record book. These books will be

changed on a Friday.

PE
Our PE lessons will

continue to be on Mondays
this term. Please ensure
that your child’s PE kit is

always in school and
earrings are removed.

I am available at the end of the day if you wish to discuss any

worries, questions or concerns. Alternatively, if you would like to

email any questions then please use our class email which is

yellowclass@vale-view.kent.sch.uk 

Mrs Moseling

mailto:yellowclass@vale-view.kent.sch.uk

